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Puss in Boots 
 

Members are invited to send nominations for the Production team 
:- 

Producer 
Musical Director 
Choreographer 

for our pantomime in December.   

Please send your suggestions either by reply to this email, or 
by contacting Bryan Blackie/David Boddy no later than 31st 
May. 

There will be a read-through of the script and the Production Team will give details of the 
cast requirements at a meeting on Friday 8th July at 7.30pm at the Hut. 
 
Auditions will be held on Friday 22nd July.  Adult and Concessionary members who wish 
to audition are reminded that they MUST HAVE PAID their 2011 Subscription to 
audition. 

(Dates subject to final confirmation from the appointed Production Team) 

 

        June 19th 

 
We will be entering a float in the parade at Sutton Fun Day and need volunteers 
to:- 

Dress the Float 
Be a part of the display 

Hand out promotional flyers 
If you can help please contact Bryan Blackie as soon as possible  
(no later than 31st May) 

  
Main Show 2012 

If there are any suggestions for shows that Members would like us to stage, 
please forward them to Bryan Blackie or David Boddy.  Although Sugar was an 



 

 

excellent show and everyone who saw it was very impressed, we did not attract 
a large enough audience and have made a considerable loss.  Whatever show 

we choose needs to be one that audiences wish to see, as well as one that 
Members wish to participate in   

 
Reminder Special Members Meeting 

 

 
A Special Members Meeting has been called by the Hon Secretary to be held on  

Monday 23rd May 2011.    
The meeting will commence at 7.30pm at the Hut and all Members are invited to attend. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to clarify Rule 8 of the Society regarding Officers and 
membership of the General Committee. 
 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary  
2011 

  

every Monday Rehearsals for  September Show The Hut – 7.30pm 

June 11th Quiz Night  
Questions set by Bryan Blackie 

The Hut – 7.30pm 

June 19th Coconut Shy Fundraising  
at Sutton Fun Day 

 

June 26th Coconut Shy Fundraising 
 at Broughton Show 

 

July 10th Coconut Shy Fundraising 
At Manorlands Garden Party. 
All funds raised go to the Hospice 

 

October 8th Quiz Night  
Questions set by Ray Waters 

The Hut – 7.30pm 

December Puss in Boots Village Hall - 7.15pm 

Society Contacts 
President Doreen Smith 01535 632553 

Chairman Bryan Blackie  01535 632289 

Secretary David Boddy 01535 662944 

Treasurer Liz Ross 01535 648806 

Child Protection James Jennings 
Liz Ross 

07985 206822 
01535 648806 

September Show 

 

MD David Boddy 01535 662944 

 



 

 

 
Don’t forget to keep checking our website for news and events 
 http://sutton-in-cravenamateurs.co.uk  
 
Please contact David Boddy with any suggestions or contributions 

 
 


